
 

 

Tuesday 3rd December 2024 

 

 

  
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Trip to the Co-op Store – Tuesday 10th December 2024 

The children in Rosen class will be going on a shopping experience to the local Co-op store on 

Tuesday 10th December, as a part of their project lesson about celebrations.   

All children will be accompanied by an adult on this walk.  

We ask that the children bring £1 to the class teacher by Monday 9th December.  The children will 

use their money to buy a gift for their friend.   

All children will have a partner, so everyone will get a gift.    

The children should come into school wearing their full school uniform, a warm coat and 

appropriate footwear.  

Please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher if you have any further questions.   

Yours sincerely   

Reception Team 

 


